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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Parental feedback and input into our academies continue to be of great importance to the 
Harmony Trust.  We believe that parents can help us shape our strategies, address 
challenges, and share successes.   
 
Alongside our parent forums, we are looking for parents to help our research team 
evaluate the impact of Trust-wide projects on them and their children.  To ensure we can 
monitor changes over time, ideally we would like the same parents to respond each time.  If 
possible, we are asking that parents to sign up to answer these surveys 3 to 4 times per 
year.  
 
Our first project is to look at the impact of the 1-2-1 devices (iPads for all KS2 children) on 
children and their families through our Harnessing Technology Maximising Learning (HTML) 
strategy.    
 
The surveys will take around 10/15 minutes to fill in.  They will help us identify any changes 
we need to make and identify successes that we can share across our academies.    
 
Your data will be held securely and will be anonymous, although we will ask for the school 
and year group your child is in on each survey.  
 
If you would like to help, please scan the QR code or click on the link below and complete 
the form to register your interest.  
 

Parent Recruitment Form 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Ms S Wimperis 
Principal 

http://www.westwood.theharmonytrust.org/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vuXlREFdREy7V7fhZoEEt0HVVYcaX45Hs630mLPU8sdUQ1lGTTNMTFFaM0syTzYzSE04Qzk1MVVBSS4u

